
Advertisement for
Request for Proposals

North Hills School
District

The North Hills School District
is seeking assistance from a
professional  firm  or
independent  contractor  to
develop,  implement  and
oversee fundraising initiatives,
and to research, identify and
apply  for  potential  grant
opportunities  from
foundations,  government
agencies  and  other  funding
sources.  The  District  is
requesting  proposals  for  the
provision  of  this  Fundraising
and  Grant  Assistance.
Proposals  will  be  accepted
through November 30, 2023,
and should be submitted by
email  only  to  North  Hills
School District Superintendent
Dr.  Patrick  Mannarino  at
mannarinop@nhsd.net.
Proposals  received  after
November 30, 2023 will not be
considered.


